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*Q251* 

 

 

Question: How much money has been billed to the department via IHMS for the use of the Royal 
Flying Doctor Service? 

Answer:  As at 19 January 2012, records are only available until 30 October 2011 and as such 
only reflect the costs for five of the seven flights.  These five flights have been billed to 
the Department at an average cost of $5,100 each.  

 
 

 

 


